
I am a landlord in Lane County and am very much opposed to HB 2004-A. This bill ties the hands of 
landlords across Oregon. It violates the Month to Month rental agreement it makes it extremely 
burdensome both legally and financially on landlords. These costs will surely have to be passed down 
through higher rent costs and bigger deposits. Thank you  
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